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           28th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Year 1 Performance: Little Red Riding Hood and Jack and the Beanstalk  
Wednesday 20th March at 2.00pm – Year 1 Parents/Carers & younger siblings 

Thursday 21st March at 2.00pm – Year 1 Parents/Carers only 
Friday 22nd March at 9.30am – Year 1 Parents/Carers only 

 

We would like to invite parents/carers to see our Year 1 performance.  In order to give an 
opportunity for all parents/carers to attend the children will be giving three performances over the 
week.  
 
On Wednesday 20th March at 2pm we will be holding a performance for Year 1 parents/carers and 
younger siblings who do not attend school. A ticket is not required for these younger children but please 
indicate if they are coming. 
 
On Thursday 21st March at 2pm and Friday 22nd March at 9.30am performances will be for parents/carers 
of Year 1 children only.  We ask that babies and pre-school children are taken to the Wednesday 
performance so that you and others can fully enjoy this show. 
 
Due to popularity, entry to the performance will be by ticket only with two tickets issued per family and 
not per performance. Unfortunately, due to limited space anyone without a ticket will be unable to see 
the show.   
 
Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please complete the form using the link below 
by Friday 8th March.  Tickets will be sent home with children during the week commencing 11th March.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/vPRMKjqTxx 
 

Please may we also remind you to send in your child’s costume in a named carrier bag by Friday 15th 
March.   

 
The children have been working hard on their performance and we look forward to being able to share 
this with you.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Robson         Miss Dearing & Miss Evans             Miss Bleach          Mrs Bishop & Mrs Cobb 
Year 1 Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/vPRMKjqTxx

